

Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From:

Seafarers <seafarers@seafarers.uk>

Sent:

14 November 2019 11:51

To:

Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

Subject:

Thank you for flying a Red Ensign on Merchant Navy Day

Attachments:

Red Ensign Certs S 399.pdf

Dear Supporter

On behalf of Seafarers UK, may I thank you for helping to raise awareness of our island nation's ongoing dependence on Merchant Navy seafarers by supporting our 'Fly the Red Ensign for Merchant Navy Day' campaign.

Your participation is noted on our 'Roll of Honour' at www.merchantnavyday.uk/

Please find attached a 'Certificate of Commemoration' for you to display.

In 2020 Merchant Navy Day will, as usual, fall on 3 September. I hope we may presume that you will fly a Red Ensign again next year!

Best wishes

Nick Harvey Campaigns Manager Seafarers UK



Certificate of Commemoration

Swaffham Town Council

participated in the

'Fly the Red Ensign for Merchant Navy Day' campaign,
helping to raise awareness of the UK's dependence as an

'island nation' on past, present and future Merchant Navy seafarers.

www.merchantnavyday.uk

Catherine Spencer Chief Executive Officer, Seafarers UK

